Liberty Christian Primary School



Newsletter

Published 23 July, 2021 Term 3 Issue 11

Student of the Week

K/I Mooki

2/3 Peel 4/5/6 Macdonald







Oli



Noah

The following behaviours and attitudes are considered when awarding the 'Student of the Week':

- Obey all playground rules
- Obey all classroom rules
- Wear the full uniform with pride
- Cooperate with staff and students
- Represent the school with pride

- Show respect for all staff
- Complete set tasks
- Be prepared for all classes
- Encourage and serve others
- Attendance at school

And it is my prayer that your love may abound more and more, with knowledge and all discernment, so that you may approve what is excellent, and so be pure and blameless for the day of Christ.

Principal's Comment

The return to school for this term has been met with challenges for many schools in NSW. While the implications for regional schools are minimal, we need to remain aware that the situation can change quickly. Many of the schools in the Christian Schools Australia (CSA) group are located in areas currently in lockdown. Please pray for our family of schools as staff and families manage home learning with an unknown end date.

Welcome

This week we have had a new family join us. We welcome Adonis and Cleopatra and their family into our school community. Adonis is in Year 2 and Cleopatra is in Year 1.

Feast Program

All students will be involved in cooking activities in conjunction with a procedural writing program this term. Each group will have a 6-week rotation with weekly lessons. The K-2 group has already commenced and will continue on Thursdays. The Yr 3-6 group will commence on Tuesday August 10 for 6 Tuesdays. The program is funded by Oz Harvest to promote healthy, affordable eating and practical cooking skills. Thankyou to the volunteers who will help with this learning activity and especially to Mrs Haworth for her work to plan and organise this program for our young people.

Sport

This term sport will be held on-site each Monday. Students are to wear the sport uniform on Mondays. For the first half of the term students will be participating in fundamental movement skills lessons. For the remainder of the term, they will participate in the Jump Rope for Heart (JR4 \heartsuit) Program, as a fundraiser for the Heart Foundation.

Canteen

The first canteen for the term is on Wednesday August 4 and is FREE, just place your order at the office for a sausage roll, popper and recess item. This canteen is sponsored by the Feed Appeal Rural School Grant. Simply return the order by Monday August 2.



His great love is new every morning.

Lord, how faithful you are!

Lamentations 3:23

UNSW Mathematics Competition

Students in grades 3-6 will sit the annual Maths Competition on Thursday August 5. The cost to participate in these competitions is included in school fees.

Homework

Homework is sent home each Monday. It is a sheet with 16 activities for students to choose from. Students are to aim to compete AT LEAST 4 items each week and return on Friday.

Home Readers

Over the past year students have had access to an online version of the PM Home Reading system. This week physical books have been sent home. Please support your child's reading development by listening to them read, fill in the sheet and return to school. When they are competent reading the book, it will be changed. Students have been placed on reading levels according to the PM benchmarking assessment. The online accounts are still accessible for use at home.

COVID-19

In line with current restrictions, visitors to the school site are asked to:

- Maintain physical distancing by avoiding gathering, particularly outside the school gate
- Use the drop-off/pick-up zone as much as practicable
- Follow regional area mask requirements
- The Service NSW QR code is displayed on the foyer door Students and staff presenting with COVID-like symptoms are not to attend school. They may return when they are symptom-free and can produce a negative test result. Let's continue to work together to keep our community safe and our children learning and growing together.



Clothing Pool

The clothing pool is open Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday from 8:40am -9:30am and 3:00pm - 3:30pm. Purchases can be arranged at other times by contacting the office.



The place to send items for the class to see. Eg. Homework Construction tasks

K/1 Mooki gla2@libertychurch.com.au | gla3@libertychurch.com.au | gla1@libertychurch.com.au

4/5/6 Macdonald

Coming Up

Mon 26	Sport Day
Thur 29	K-2 FEAST Cooking Program
Fri 30	K-6 Library
Mon 2	Sport Day
Wed 4	Canteen Day
Thu 5	K-2 FEAST Cooking Program Australian Mathematics Competition
Fri 6	K-6 Library Newsletter Published
Mon 9	Sport Day
Tue 10	3-6 FEAST Cooking Program



FIND UPDATES OF EVENTS AND ACTIVITIES ON THE PARENT PORTAL



TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY

8:40-9:30 am 3:00-3:30 pm

582 Goonoo Goonoo Road South Tamworth NSW 2340 **Phone: (02) 6762 2322**

office@libertychurch.com.au www.libertycollege.com.au



Susan Philp

School Principal principal@libertychurch.com.au

James and Kerrie Ardill

Senior Pastors/School Chaplain office@libertychurch.com.au